
 

Office News:  We are officially starting Summer mode with all 

the outside walks, parks and excursions. Let’s make sure our children are 

ready to have fun by sending them to centre with the proper gear. A summer 

hat, water bottle, and sunscreen are required to ensure their safety and 

comfort.  

Caterpillar News:  
We are sad to see Liam leaving our class and excited to have Myra 

joining our class. We cannot wait to start playing and having fun with 

Myra. This month we are going to talk about Fathers day, Animals, 

Flowers and Plants. 

Butterfly News:  
We Are happy to have Liam join us from Caterpillar. Emma is joining us for 

the first time in our daycare we are extremely eager to make her feel right 

at home. Ayla is leaving the centre to spend time with her amazing new brother. We wish 

you all the amazing things life has to offer and will be missing you. Khan is going to the 

Butterfly room. See you around buddy. Father’s day, oceans and animals are the main topic 

of conversation in June for us. 

LadyBug News:  
Khaed is joining us this month. We are sure to have fun with him in this class! This month 

we are going to talk about father’s day, see creatures, animals and plants. 

Bunny News:  
We have chosen father’s day, world’s bicycles day, plants and oceans for the 

topic of our conversations in June. And like ice cream!  

Dinosaur News:  
Since summer is around the corner so we are going to have more 

outdoor activities and have fun outside. This month we are going to 

talk about Father’s day, oceans, and biking.  We are really sad to see 

Locus leave us and we are saying good bye and send wish him all the best!
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